
The Fire Fighters Association of Missouri Auxiliary is a service organization that has been 
established to assist the Fire Fighter’s Association of Missouri.  Through fundraising efforts 
and volunteering, we support the Missouri Fire Service Funeral Assistance Team, and the 
FireFighters Memorial Foundation of Missouri, just to name a few.  We are able to use our 
donations to help these FFAM sponsored organizations across the Great State of Missouri.   

We currently have 6 officer positions to serve you!  We meet 6 times a year (every other 
month) at the Sedalia Firehouse on the Fairgrounds.   

If you have any questions or comments on joining, please see or call one of our Auxiliary 
officers: 

President:  Jessica Miller, 660.322.0936 
1st Vice President:  Diane Wynne, 660.654.2802 

2nd Vice President:  Sheri Berendzen, 573.680.5551 
Secretary Treasurer:  Theresa Cox, 636.357.0939 

Sergeant At Arms:  Joni Fields, 573.721.4933 
Historian:  Carissa Thompson, 573.821.5474

Firefighters Association of 

Missouri Auxiliary 

Purpose of the Auxiliary 

To promote fire fighting safety 

To promote fire prevention 
education 

To give fire and emergency 
assistance 

To provide a program to support 
the Fire Fighters at the State Fire 
Fighters Association Convention 

To create and maintain a 
fellowship among members of

the Auxiliary


